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Announcement

It is a pleasure to announce an agreement that the Catalan Society of Transplantation and Per-
manyer Publications has reached for Trends in Transplantation to be considered the official journal
of the Catalan society.

Trends in Transplantation is a well-recognized scientific journal, focused on organ transplanta-
tion, published quarterly, and including review articles. This agreement will be beneficial for both the
Catalan Society and Trends. Trends should go on to be included in the PubMed, obtain an impact
factor rating, and thus be strengthened. For the Catalan Society of Transplantation it is a great op-
portunity to have its own official journal, to publish their specific papers, and to give wide exposure
to papers from their congress and meetings. The quality of the magazine allows optimism in this
regard, and we think that within a short period of two years we can convert Trends in Transplantation
into a reference journal in the world of organ transplantation.

To ratify this agreement and concurrent with the 121" Congress of the Catalan Society of Trans-
plantation, a specific issue of the congress will be published in Trends. The main and selected papers
of the congress will be published in the journal as original articles. This will give a great opportunity for
researchers to publish their material in a young but attractive journal, with a good distribution and pos-
sible rating in PubMed in the near future. All of us through this letter encourage you to write and publish
your research work in Trends in Transplantation, and all we consider that Trends could become a
reference journal on organ transplantation and our society promoted with this development.

Thank you!!!!

Board of the Societat Catalana de Transplantament



